From: To:

**Environmental Commission** 

Cc:

Subject:

Endorsement and support of the inclusion of Natural Features Sustainability in Ann Arbor City Planning and

Development

Date:

Thursday, April 24, 2025 9:17:03 AM

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

## Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission

This Email is to convey my support of the aforementioned resolution no. 2025 0424. As a former member of the Natural Features Commission for the City of Ann Arbor and Chairman of the Dean Fund, it is my firm belief that the need to protect our Natural features through careful planning is extremely important now more than ever.

I therefore urge this resolution be adapted

Warren J. Attarian